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Dear Research Director, Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family
 Violence Prevention Committee,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the latest 'reform bill' to Abortion Law.
 
I am not in favour of changing the existing law. I am in agreement that an abortion should
 only be considered when the Mother's health is at risk.
 
As a Christian, I believe that life is sacred, even life in the womb.
 
The mark of a mature Society is the way we protect the vulnerable - be it both at the
 beginning of life and in our senior years.
 
Thank you for taking my view into consideration.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Doug Berry
 
'Ruby Gardens' 
 
'phone 
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